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February 4, 1943

Dear Dr. Coggins:

It seems that we were too late with the pro­
posal to have your brother detailed as publicity officer 
for the Japanese American combat team. A copy of the memo- 
randum fron BPR on the subject is attached hereto. How- 
evere you will note from paragraph two that the Bureau of 
Public Relations thought so highly of your brother's 
publicity ability that they are making an effort to get 
him detailed here with their Bureau.

Sincerely,

WILLI AM P. SCOBEY 
Colonel, G. S.
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Lieutenant Commander C. H. Coggins, (M.C.) USN 
Room 3828, Navy Department Building 
18th & Constitution, NW
Washington, D. C.
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